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Outside School Bus Services 
deadline TODAY 

 
(Kahnawake – 13, Seskéha/August 2020) The Kahnawà:ke School 
Transportation Department is reminding parents who have children 
attending outside schools to please call the Department by 3:30pm 
today in order to register them for bus services to outside schools. 
 

Please call Spencer McComber at 450-632-5825 if you are planning to 
send your child to an outside school and want bus service. 
 
The announcement was first made on the Kahnawà:ke School Bus 
Facebook page on Tuesday, August 11 and Manager Spencer 
McComber was on K1037 yesterday.  
 
The School Transportation Department does not have personal contact 
information for parents and apologizes for not issuing an official 
announcement. 
 

The School Transportation has estimated that only 70 parents have 
called to date. If there are not enough children going to outside 
schools, certain school bus services may be cancelled for this year.  
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